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The process of Candidating for ordained ministry has changed, and this has been the first year of the new system.  Those discerning a call are initially invited to join DOV1, which runs for the first few months of the calendar year and explores call and orders of ministry.  From there those who are sensing a call to ordination follow on to DOV2 which begins in September.  The big major difference is that Circuits and Districts no longer have a big input into the process and the testing of call is done through portfolio, interviews and the Connexional panel.  During this year we have had 4 candidates from the Northampton District, 2 of whom are recommended for training, and 2 of whom are not recommended at this time.  It's another steep learning curve for all of us, but if you want to know more, or know someone who wants to begin to explore, please get in touch.
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